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Correction
Holden and Weseloh (2017):
In Literature Cited, page 143 change: “Wormington, A. and M. H. Cranford. 2011.
Ontario Bird Records Committee” to “Wormington, A. and M. H. Cranford. 2011.
Ontario Bird Records Committee Report for 2010. Ontario Birds 29: 106-148.”
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Ontario Field Ornithologists (OFO) 
is dedicated to the study of birdlife in Ontario
OFO was formed in 1982 to unify the ever-growing numbers of field
ornithologists (birders/birdwatchers) across the prov  ince, and to provide
a forum for the exchange of ideas and information among its members.

The Ontario Field Ornitho lo gists officially oversees the activities of
the Ontario Bird Records Committee (OBRC); publishes a newsletter
(OFO News) and this journal (Ont ar io Birds); oper ates a bird sightings
listserv (ONTBIRDS), coor dinated by Mark Cranford; hosts field trips
throughout Ontario; and holds an Annual Convention and Ban quet in
the autumn. Current information on all OFO activities is on the OFO
website (www.ofo.ca), coordinated by Doug Woods. Com ments or 
questions can be directed to OFO by e-mail (ofo@ofo.ca).

All persons interested in bird study, regard less of their level of
expertise, are invited to become members of the Ont ario Field
Ornithologists. Membership rates can be found on the OFO website.
All mem bers receive Ontario Birds and OFO News. 
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The aim of Ontario Birds is to provide a 
veh icle for documentation of the birds of 
Ont ario. We encourage the submission of full
length articles and short notes on the status, 
distribution, identification, and be hav iour of 
birds in Ont ario, as well as location guides to 
significant Ont  ario bird  wat ching areas, and 
similar material of interest on Ontario birds.

Submit material for publication by e-mail 
attach    ment (or CD or DVD) to either: 
chip.weseloh@canada.ca
kenabra@sympatico.ca
risleych@gmail.com

Please follow the style of this issue of Ont ario
Birds. All submissions are sub  ject to review 
and editing and may be submitted to peer review
beyond that of the editors. For photographic
material used in Ontario Birds, the copyright
remains in the possession of the photographers.
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